Ms. Peggy Girard FOIA/PA Unit FBI Washington, D.C. 20535

Dear Ms. Girard.

Persuant to Jim Lesar's phone call enclosed is our check for \$35.30 for the initial delivery of FBI records in response to my request for personal files.

It would probably be easier for us both if you include a bill when you send ofher packages. We will send the dheck in the specified sum promptly.

It will be much safer if you use registered or certified mail. We live close to 400 feet from the read and can't see it for the trees. The rural carrier will merely deposit a package that does not fit in the box and proceed with his deliveries. From the weather to vandals this presents problems. However, for any package requiring a receipt he comes to the house.

This has not been discussed with me so I do not know what files were searched.

A search of FBIHQ files only will be entirely inadequate.

After all this time I do hope the search was complete.

If it turns out not to have been while I presume other files and their locations should be located easily, if I can help please ask me.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg